
Submitted on Sept. 9, 2018 to Mayor Read and Council through BC Cycling Coalition: 

https://www.bccc.bc.ca/active_transportation_strategy?utm_campaign=newssept2018&utm_med

ium=email&utm_source=bccyclingcoalition 

 

Re: UBCM Resolution B15: Active Transportation Strategy 

 

Dear Mayor Read and Councillors, 

I'm happy to see the above resolution on the agenda for the UBCM Conference this coming 

week. 

You may not be aware of this letter:  

http://wiki.bikehub.ca/committees/images/4/4e/MRPM_2018Mar_e-

mail_Communities_on_the_Move.pdf  

which our Maple Ridge/Pitt Meadows HUB Committee sent to the Maple Ridge Active 

Transportation Advisory Committee on March 17, asking for a recommendation that Mayor and 

Council support the Communities on the Move declaration.  

Unfortunately the unanimous recommendation made by ATAC to Council at their July meeting 

to endorse Communities on the Move has not made its way to Council in time for the UBCM 

Conference.  

The letter speaks for itself. I hope that you will read it and vote in favour of resolution B15. 

Thank you! 

Jackie Chow 

HUB Cycling 

Maple Ridge/Pitt Meadows Chapter 
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